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‘This Month's Highlights

Career Center

The Central Nine Career Center Adult Education Division has re-established a partnership
with the WorkOne in Franklin and will be opening a GED class in April. It will run on Monday
and Wednesday evenings. Along with this class as a partnership, C9's new Outreach
Coordinator, Nicole Corn, has partnered with WorkOne in Johnson county and Marion county
to meet the needs of the GED adult learners. They have teamed up and began visiting the
C9 GED classes together.

Central Nine has increased the number of GED examinees in a test from 20 to 25. The next
two scheduled test dates are fulll We also hold 4 different GED/ESL orientations a month,
and for March the orientations are full already. We are looking at adding another orientation
date at the end of the month.

On the Continuing Education side of things, the first CNA class is testing this week and the
2nd session begins on March 18, The IC3 Administrative Assistant class is beginning this
week with 15 adult learners enrolled. The new CPR class is a one night class that we now
offer once a month. We are excited to see this class grow.

We held our first quarter faculty meeting on Friday, March 8. The new staff members were
introduced and new reporting guidelines that the state has set were discussed with the
faculty members. Cory Mahorn from DWD is coming to C9 on April 12, to go over new
procedures with our instructors and staff. This will ensure that we are reporting to the state
correctly to maximize our funding.

The Adult Education Division is looking forward to a great spring!




